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SDMC Minutes 

May 3, 2023 

 
Started: 3:30pm 

Adjourned: 4:15pm 

Attendees:  

Member Title 

Erika Mahoney School-based Staff 

Adrianne Session Classroom Teacher 

Renesiaha Carter (Marshall) Principal 

Ingrid Matthews Classroom Teacher (SPED) 

Marlon Johnson Business Member 

Diane Levy Community Member 

Tyisha McCray Parent 

Rhonda Pickett Non-Instructional Staff 

Erin Walker Classroom Teacher 

 

 
SDMC Agenda  Action Items Responsible Person 

Welcome and 

Introductions 

(3 minutes) 

The MS TEAMS Virtual SDMC Meeting was called to 

order by Ms. Carter at 3:30 pm. Ms. Carter welcomed and 

thanked SDMC Committee Members for participating. 

Agenda items were discussed.  

Celebrations were shared: Textbook money recouped, Ms. 

Parker-Wrap Around Specialist 

Principal Carter 

 

Purpose of the 

SDMC 

(2 minutes) 

The Shared Decision-Making Committee (SDMC) is 

designed to establish, monitor, and evaluate goals for 

budgeting, staffing, curriculum, planning, school 

organization, staffing patterns, and staff development. This 

model is aligned to state legislation and HISD board 

policy. The intention of the SDMC is to pull together the 

school community in a constructive, organized, and 

unified body to enhance the education of all students. 

Principal Carter 

Summer School 

(2 minutes) 

Mrs. Mahoney shared that summer school will be held at 

Law Elementary this year. Dates are June 6-July 3, 

Monday-Thursday from 7:30-3:00. 

 

Mrs. Mahoney 

Vacancies  

(2 minutes) 

Principal Carter shared current vacancies are PE and 5th 

grade science. 

Principal Carter 
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After School 

Program 

(2 minutes) 

Ms. Pickett shared that 5/26 is the last day of the after-

school program. There will be a showcase on 5/25. For 

next year (23-24), the district was not approved for a grant, 

so we do not have funding for an after-school program. 

Ms. Parker, Wrap Around Specialist, is searching for a 

company to host the after-school program. Ms. Levy 

shared that Beth Yeshurun should have $5,000 to donate 

for next year.  

Ms. Pickett, 

Principal Carter 

Budget 

(5 minutes) 

The remaining funds for 22-23 FY are for payroll and 

extra duty pay. Principal Carter shared that a budget 

priority is to have Pik My Kid purchased early so we can 

start the year with the program.  

Principal Carter 

 

STAAR Updates 

(5 minutes) 

Principal Carter shared that STAAR results will not come 

back until this summer and that ratings will come back in 

the fall.  

Principal Carter 

Upcoming Events 

(5 minutes) 

Field Day is May 19. A Bounce House has been secured 

by Coach Carter.  

 

Ms. Levy inquired about popsicles for field day for May 

19. Ms. Parker shared that is still a need and Ms. Levy will 

drop them off Thursday morning, 5/18.  

 

Principal Carter shared that we have a track meet on May 

23 at Butler Stadium. Ms. Levy shared Beth Yeshurun will 

donate snacks.  

 

End of the year programs are the week of May 22. 

 

Teacher Appreciation week is the week of May 8. Mrs. 

Pickett shared the plan for the week. Ms. Parker shared she 

also received donations from Sonic and Great American 

Cookie Company.  

Principal Carter 

Q and A 

(5 minutes) 

Ms. Levy suggested that Congressman Green come speak 

at the 5th grade promotion ceremony on 5/26 at 8:00 am. 

She will reach out to his office to invite them.  

 

Ms. Levy shared that she has math materials from a 

parishioner to donate to the school. She also has an author 

friend, Ellen Leventhal, who is willing to come speak to 

students.  
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Amazon wish lists for next school year were discussed. It 

was suggested that uniform polos be added. Ms. Parker 

also discussed a used uniform drive.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm.  

 

 


